
November 30, 1982

Mary Ann Anders, Ph.DT,
2216 University
Sti l lwater, OK 74076

Dear Mary Ann,

Haven't heard from you fbr a while—hope that's a sign
that things are going well for you and for the Galloway site.

We received a copy of your letter toVRUbh Kohler and her
letter to you. Ruth suggested that you ask me about funding, and
as ̂ u re learning, many foundations only give within a specific
region. There should be a list somewhere at the University of the
Oklahoma or Southwestern-oriented foundations. Is there a Grants
Office at the University? flaybe you could enlist a student on a
special project to look these things up for you, which would save
y o u s o m e t i m e .

Has ^nyon^ at t^s states arts council been 9ble to give you
any direction towwd funding? You might also want to find out which
copporatIons/businesses providing matchingggrants for this sort of
project; onc5 you can $et them committed, it's easier to find the

support. (Sou said that you had a bad reaction firimi oneof the oil companies, but didn't detail, flaybe it's time to ask their
oojnpetltlon?)

I This Is vague, I know, but I have a feeling that you alreadyknow these things and I don't want to be repetitive. Let us know
what sort of more constructive advice we could give.

Happy holldays"

Seymour/Risen
D i r e c t o r

P.S. Are you going to send us a copy of that Phillips proposal?
Me would really like to get that letter out to the governor
If you'd return It with corrections or changes. Thanks.


